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Subject Meeting on the Hydrogen Fund Solicitation

Ken & Eileen,

Given the importance of the hydrogen fund solicitation, I need to schedule a meeting with you to discuss
the solicitation and its process. I wish to have Maurice and John there also. Dawn will schedule
something as soon as possible.
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Theodore E, Liu

Director -

Dept. of Business Economic Development & Tourism
Phone: 808-586-2355
Fax: 808-586-2377
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